
From: Michael Engel   

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 11:36 AM 
To: Rummel, Marsha; Parks, Timothy; Firchow, Kevin 

Subject: Plan Commission Item 44822 

 

Alder Rummel and Plan Commission 
 
I do NOT support the recent changes requested at 904 Williamson St.   
 
As indicated in the letter to the Commission by the Neighborhood Association, 
numerous issues already exist in this area related to parking, alcohol related nuisance, 
and restaurant noise and odors.  Please keep the plans as they were approved in 
October.  Comments from the Alder and Neighborhood Association indicate they would 
not have supported this project if it had been presented in its current form in October.  
It would not have had my support and does not now.  Plans changing this drastically are 
cause for concern. 
 
Mike Engel 
826 Jenifer St 


